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9 August 2018 
 

St JP II CC HSC Student Retreat 

 

Dear Parent/Caregivers and Year 11 Students, 

For the current Year 11 – 2018 students the college has created a number of new learning pathways to 

complete their HSC in 2019. The NSW Education Standards Authority (NESA) has also made some 

significant changes to the subject requirements in regard to the timing of assessments and in some 

subjects work placement. 

Due to the above reasons, plus to still maintain staffing for the 3 day/2 night retreat experience it has 

been decided to change from when traditionally the HSC Cohort of students attended their HSC Retreat 

in May each year. The HSC Retreat will now be held at the start of the HSC Course in Term 4 this year. 

The HSC Retreat will be held at the Merroo Conference Christian Centre at Kurrajong from Wednesday 7 

November to Friday 9 November 2018. Ms Roach and I informed the students about this change and the 

reasons at their assembly last Thursday. The cost of the retreat is included in the school based fees. 

Further information will be provided about the retreat during this term, Term 3. 

Please contact Ms Roach or Mr Fanning at the college if you require any further information concerning 

the change in the dates for the HSC Retreat. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

J Fanning A Roach 
Principal Assistant Principal 
 

 

 


